
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

October 4, 2024 

  
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

The State of Florida offers the opportunity for all 11th grade students to take the ACT test. 

The ACT will be administered throughout The School District of Lee County on October 29, at 

your child’s school. There is no charge for 11th grade students who take the ACT.  

The ACT includes English, math, reading, and science tests.   

More information can be found about this assessment at: 
https://www.act.org/content/act/en/products-and-services/the-act/test-preparation/free-act-test-prep.html f 

Your child is not obligated to take the ACT. If you do not want your student to take the ACT, 

please sign and return this form to Charlene Long by Friday, October 25.  Please reach out to 

Charlene Long 239-541-1167 with any questions or concerns you may have. 

Thank you, 

Jackie Corey 

Principal 

 
If you do not wish for your student to participate in this opportunity, please sign and return the slip below 

to Charlene Long. If you have any questions, please reach out to Charlene Long, 

Charlene.Long@capecharterschools.org. 

 
I would not like for my student to participate in the ACT School Day. 

________________________________________ _________________________________ 

Student Name       Student ID (8 digits) 

 
________________________________________ __________________________________ 

Parent Signature      Date 

 

https://www.act.org/content/act/en/products-and-services/the-act/test-preparation/free-act-test-prep.html

